Hannah Elliott

From: Becky Callahan <beckycallahan21@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, April 12, 2024 11:52 AM

To: Plan CROOK COUNTY

Subject: Dollar general potenial APR 1 2 2024

PLANNING DEPT

Hello.

My name is Becky Golden and I'm writing you today to voice my serious concern about a potential plan to develop land in juniper canyon. I understand there is a plan being considered to put in a dollar general in passed the Baptist church. This is such an awful idea in my opinion. I will never support such a bad idea.

My biggest concern is how trashy these stores are. With nothing of any real value within them. We need groceries available that are good for people. Not fake foods and outdated candy from China! The low quality items that stores like this sell, will become trash blowing in the wind in juniper canyon.

I'm also curious what is to happen to local business owners who sell goods in juniper canyon? Juniper pantry is a local spot, for local people. They provide essential items for those of us who don't want to drive into town when we realize we've forgotten to buy milk or bread or oil.

I also believe it could be a negative to the overall landscape.

I'm not against having services and products available in juniper canyon, but I am against an awful, non local, trash peddler moving into my neighborhood. I would like to see and would support a business who brings products that are essential, healthy, fresh and most of all American.

Thank you for an opportunity to share my views and concerns.

Yours truly

Becky Callahan

[CAUTION:This email originated from outside of the organization. DO NOT CLICK LINKS or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe]